
 

 

 

 
 
5th October 2018 
 
  
Dear Parents 

 
Under-11 National IAPS Mini-Hockey Tournament 

 
                              Monday 8th October at Framlingham College, Suffolk  

  
Your daughter has been selected for the School’s Under-11 Mini-Hockey Team to play in 
the IAPS East Draw on Monday 8th October at Framlingham College, Framlingham, 
Suffolk (IP13 9EY).  The tournament is due to begin at 10.00am with the last match taking 
place at 3.40pm. Please find attached a list of the squad. 
  
We will be leaving Town Close on Monday morning at 7.45am and should arrive back in 
the afternoon at approximately 5.30pm, should we get through to the play-offs.  
  
The girls will be travelling in their games kit and therefore it would be sensible if they arrive 
at school in the morning ready to travel wearing their hockey skorts, games shirts and shin 
pads.  They will, of course, also need a tracksuit and a waterproof top.  School hockey 
shirts will be provided.  
 
Food and refreshments will all be provided by the School. Please note, though, that your 
daughter will need to bring her own named water bottle as the School no longer uses 
single-use plastic bottles of water. Children may also bring a little pocket money, should 
they wish to buy something to drink or eat whilst at the tournament.  
 

I will have a school mobile phone with me whilst we are away, should you wish to contact 
me. The number is 07919 234811.  If you require any further information, please contact 
me at school. 
  
Yours sincerely 
  

 
 

 Mrs Shane Hale    
  
 


